
 

12th August, 2024                                                             
 
AL/SVR/BSE/020/2024-25 
     
 
The Manager (Corporate Relationship) 

Dept. of Corporate Services 

BSE Limited, 

Floor 25, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street 

MUMBAI – 400 001. 

Dear Sir, 

SUB: Disclosure of two additional pages left out in the Corporate Announcement filed under 

Regulation 30 of SEBI [LODR] Regulations, 2015 regarding the outcome of the Board Meeting 

held on 10th August 2024. 

 

REF: SCRIP CODE – 517494 

    Announcement under Regulation 30 (LODR)- Outcome of Board Meeting-   

AL/SVR/BSE/019/2024-25 dated 10th August, 2024 

 

We wish to inform you that in Compliance with Regulation 33 and Regulation 30 of the Securities Exchange 
Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosures Requirements) Regulations, 2015 as amended (“Listing 
Regulations), we have informed regarding the outcome of the Board of Directors of Accel Limited (“Company”) 
of their meeting held on 10th August, 2024 vide letter number AL/SVR/BSE/019/2024-25 dated 10th August, 
2024 (“the Corporate Announcement”). Please note there is no revision in the outcome of Board of Directors 
meeting dated 10th August, 2024 in this regard. 
 

As such, in the annexure to the Corporate Announcement named “Independent Auditor's Review Report on 

Unaudited Consolidated Financial Results of Accel Limited for the Quarter ended 30th June 2024" due to 

clerical oversight, two pages (page number 2/3 and 3/3) was left out. We hereby attach the complete set of 

annexures to the Corporate Announcement, including the two pages left out.  

 

Kindly take the same on record. 

 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Accel Limited, 

 

 

 

S. V. RAO 

WHOLE-TIME DIRECTOR 

DIN: 06600739 

Encl: As above 
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